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For the attention Of Hilary Saunders.
                  Newholm Cum Dunsley Parish Council meeting held last night 4th June object to
the planning application NYM/2018/0222/FL.
                  The changes are not sufficient to address our original concerns, particularly with
regard to the height of the decking overlooking the neighbouring property
and also the associated drainage problems.
                  Derek
                  Newholm cum Dunsley Parish council.
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